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This memorandum is to confirm questions concerning electric power for 
Kewaunee which were given informally to Ray C. Smith and have been discussed 
with the applicant. The reaponse to these questions is required before we 
can evaluata the Kewaunee electrical system. The following questions were 
asked in. the technical. meeting of February 2, 1968, by Mrs J. V. Burgess: 

1. Please include your evaluation of the possible trip of the unit, and 
its effect on the system.  

2. Describe the provisions to interlock circuit breakers 4or diesel 
generators so that both cannot be closed to, the same bus at the same 
time.  

3. Please confirm that bat teres will be in two separate rooms 
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